
Dear UM Faculty, 

Each semester, UM’s Experiential Learning & Career Success (ELCS) office collects 
information about courses that have a service learning or community engagement 
component. This year is an important baseline year for data collection for the Carnegie 
Elective Classification for Community Engagement, so we appreciate your diligence in 
recording all current community engagement. In addition, documenting this information 
helps us better understand what these experiences look like for our students, and 
track community partners the university collaborates with. If you are teaching a course this 
semester that engages students in service learning or community engagement (including 
field work, project-based learning or capstone experiences that involves community or 
business partners), or if you are conducting community-based research, please take a 
moment to fill out the online survey: Community Engagement Faculty Survey 

We appreciate your time providing this valuable information to our office.   

Please submit your completed survey online by December 20th, 2023. Those who 
complete their surveys by the deadline will be entered into a drawing for $25 in 
UMoney. If you have questions about service learning, community engagement, or 
the survey, please contact Jenah Mead.  

Thank you, 

Office of the Provost 

 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fumt.co1.qualtrics.com%2Fjfe%2Fform%2FSV_9takHLjM5w1Yv9Y&data=05%7C01%7Cbrooke.belanger%40mso.umt.edu%7Cb20a7e9c1cf04019e9c708dbf5d0db6a%7C68407ce503da49ffaf0a724be0d37c9d%7C0%7C0%7C638374049620864021%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2B8oQLqEP4vOqEb02ufRBhXB9gd1bcEPJHxVhBD%2BXDWs%3D&reserved=0
mailto:jenah.mead@mso.umt.edu

